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The NSW Resources Regulator is seeking experienced and enthusiastic presenters for its annual Mining 
Engineering Managers Safety Seminar on 13 and 14 October. 

Share your ideas and knowledge  
This is an excellent opportunity to share experience, insight and learnings with mining engineering 
managers (MEMs) from across the NSW mining industry.  Presenters will need to deliver informative, 
educational and practical presentations.   

As a guide, presentations should fall into the following categories, however each potential presentation 
will be assessed on its merit: 

• WHS lessons learnt from significant incidents, 

• WHS practices/standards improvement or innovation, 

• WHS related technology update, advancement or emergence, 

• WHS related educational material including WHS practices/standards, general management and 
mental wellbeing. 

Presentations are not to include brand promotion or sales pitches. 

If you are unsure, please contact Anthony Margetts on 0477 326 864 to discuss your proposal. 

Presentation format  
• Attendees will attend in person (no online option), however online delivery may be possible for 

speakers where travel restrictions exist. Presenters unable to travel to Australia will be able to 
present to the seminar virtually (Zoom). 

• Length of presentations can be either 30 minutes or 60 minutes, inclusive of question time. 

• Presenters are strongly encouraged to make use of audio-visual materials to ensure effective 
audience engagement and are encouraged to present in a way that gains audience participation.  
Case study formats are also highly encouraged. 

Please advise early if you have specific presentation requirements. 
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Submit an expression of interest 
If you are interested in being a presenter, please complete an application form and send it with your 
abstract via email to rr.workshop@planning.nsw.gov.au no later than 4 June 2021.  

Application process 
All written applications will be reviewed by the NSW Resources Regulator’s mining engineering 
inspectors. The individual applications and the overall mix of presentations will be used to determine 
what applications are successful. Successful applicants will be notified in a timely manner to allow for 
preparation to occur. 

If your application to present is not successful you may appeal the decision by emailing 
mine.safety@planning.nsw.gov.au  with the reasons for your appeal. 

More information  
If you would like more information about this opportunity or have questions, please email 
rr.workshops@planning.nsw.gov.au  
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